
8th Grade Early College/NJHS/SEW
Ventnor Beach Clean Up Community Service Project

On Saturday, October 21, the 8th grade Early College students partnered
with the students of the NJHS and Social Emotional Wellness Club to
participate in their first community service project of the year.

On Saturday, students
teamed up with Clean
Ocean Action for their
annual Beach Sweep in
Ventnor, N.J.
20 students visited the
beach and in pairs,
using gloves and
buckets, worked to
clean the beach of
debris. When the debris
was collected, students
were asked to fill out a

data card identifying each piece of debris as either garbage or recycling.
Overall, the students enjoyed themselves all while helping the environment.
The weather ended up being perfect and students look forward to the next
Beach Sweep in April of 2024!




